
A new season of Coffee Break is right around the corner! We will be kicking off 

September 10. Our beginning Bible Study will be on the book of 1 Samuel. 

Coffee Break is a nondenominational small group Bible study that is open to all 

women of the community. Study material is provided, and no previous Bible 

knowledge is necessary. We meet at the church weekly on Wednesday mornings 

at 9:45 AM, from September through April. 

While moms are participating in Bible study, children can participate in their own 

programs... 

Children's programs: join us in activities that present the gospel through Bible 

stories, Christian songs, creative learning sessions, crafts, snacks, and appropriate 

behavior skills in free play. 

Little Lambs - 2-3 year-olds 

Story Hour - children ages 3 - 6 years 

Nursery - infants and toddlers 

(There are no fees for any of the programs.) 

Registration link: https://docs.google.com/.../1FAIpQLSfL6z60WFwyMg.../

viewform 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfL6z60WFwyMg90BwRuiUPck7HenfExKEOdyeQe8tbEql4AXg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfL6z60WFwyMg90BwRuiUPck7HenfExKEOdyeQe8tbEql4AXg/viewform

